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Department of Administration Announces $2.8 million 
in Public Facility Grants 

 
The Department of Administration (DOA) announces that it is awarding $2.8 million in Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) Public Facility grants.  These awards provide funding for activities such as streets, drainage 
systems, water and sewer systems, sidewalks and community centers in nine communities across Wisconsin. 
 
“These grants will allow local governments across Wisconsin to improve water systems, streets and other projects in 
their communities” said DOA secretary Mike Huebsch.  “Improving our communities creates a better Wisconsin.” 
 
DOA’s Division of Housing awards these funds to local governments each year.  The funding for these awards comes 
from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.   
 
A complete list of awards is listed below: 

 

Grantee Total Grant 

Village of South Wayne $342,000 

Village of Rio $500,000 

Village of Minong $500,000 

City of Menomonie $230,400 

Village of Livingston $500,000 

Village of Frederic $290,321 

Village of Dorchester $203,243 

Village of Mount Hope $258,375 

TOTAL $2,824,339 
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